From: Tanya Luthra
Sent: 17 April 2019 16:00
To: Diver, John

Cc: Planning

Subject: application 2019/1697/P

Dear Mr Diver,

I writing to protest against the proposed development in the back gardens of 29 and 33 Arkwright Road. I live in and I think that if you set the precedent of allowing developers to build houses in peoples back gardens, then there will be no green spaces left. We live next to Finchley Road, one of the most heavily trafficked and polluted areas in London. It is critical we preserve as much green space as possible to clean the air. In addition, the increase in traffic that will result from the development work on such a narrow street (Frognal) will make life difficult for all residents, plus children travelling to the many schools on Frognal and Arkwright road.

I hope you take the concerns of neighbours seriously - this is an extremely ill advised development with really adverse effects on the environment and traffic and wellbeing of the community.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any questions.

Thanks Tanya

Tanya Luthra